
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
July 17, 2016 
 
Matthew Ebinger and Jon Baliles, 
 
 
The Westhampton Merchant's Association met on Thursday, July 14 with representatives from 
the Westhampton on Grove project and voted to support the special use permit for the 
Westhampton on Grove development at 5702-5706 Grove Avenue.  We believe this project is 
very well-designed project that will attract upscale tenants and will benefit our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Page George, President  
Westhampton Merchants Association 

 


